
Notes of Northam FA Meeting 
 

1 August 2007 at 18:30 
 
This was a general monthly FA Meeting which the consultants were invited to. 
 
The regular meeting took place where after the consultants were given the 
opportunity to present the findings of the EIR to the attendees. The affected 
landowners were then given the opportunity to view the A3 maps of their area 
and ask questions or make suggestions. 
 
Most of the affected landowners who attended the meeting requested the 
consultants to meet them at their properties to discuss site-specific issues. These 
one-on-one meetings were arranged at the FA meeting and took place on 
Thursday 2 August and Friday 3 August. 
 
 


